
 

 

May 13, 2015 
 
Dear Members of Congress: 
 
Foreign governments are threatening to restrict U.S. cloud providers from operating 
overseas over fear that their citizens’ data cannot be safe if it's stored by American 
companies within reach of the U.S. government.  
 
The LEADS Act would pre-empt such a ban. The bill would require U.S. law enforcement 
agencies to direct all data requests to the government of jurisdiction. American cloud 
providers could not be compelled to give up user data without the sign off of the 
customer's home country. They would also be required to get a warrant from a judge. 
 
Passage of this bill would strengthen consumer privacy rights and clearly define limits for 
law enforcement. Most importantly, it would eliminate the issue that Europeans and 
others have seized upon in their efforts to restrict American cloud providers 
internationally. This affects everyone in the mobile ecosystem and it’s critical for our 
industry that the LEADS Act is passed.  
 
We ask Members of Congress to cosponsor the LEADS Act to clarify existing privacy law 
and ensure that U.S. tech companies can compete overseas on a level playing field. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Agility Systems 
App47, Inc. 
Aptible 
Bugaboo Math Games 
CareSync 
Cathy Lane Studios 
Computer Ways, Inc. 
Concentric Sky 
Dunn Training, Inc. 
FMS, Inc. 
Homnick Systems, Inc. 

InRule Technology 
Interatica 
InterKnowlogy 
Ken Spencer, LLC 
Kidz Learn Applications 
Kiz Toys 
Maypop Designs 
Mayusha, LLC 
NeuEon 
PKCLsoft 
PreEmptive Solutions 

PRIVO 
Sax.net 
Scott Adelman Apps, Inc. 
Shango 
SheerID 
StartDOT Handwriting 
Technology Services Group 
The Happy Dandelion 
The Learning Station 
Thinkamingo, Inc. 
TM Technologies 

	
  


